
 

 

 

 

 

Communication From Brevard Public Schools.April 24 is a Learning 

Day-No Food Service 04.15.20 

 

April 24 to be instruction day; no meal service at schools. 
 
Dear BPS families,  
 
Friday April 24 will be an instruction and learning day for BPS instead of a previously 
scheduled teacher-student holiday for schools.   

However, there will be no meal pick-up service for students on April 24 because the day will 
remain a scheduled school holiday for BPS cafeteria staff.  Instead, those who pick up 
student meals at schools on Thursday April 23 will receive enough food in their packages 
for two days of breakfasts and lunches per child. 

The Brevard County School Board voted Tuesday to make Friday April 24 a “COVID-19 
make-up day.”  Teacher and student activity should follow BPS’ continuity-of-instruction 
plan for remote learning. 

BPS will update staff and families as the state further advises school districts on make-up 
days and school closures.  The school district’s revised school-year calendar can be 
reviewed online HERE.   

<The new revised calendar has been updated to the PBA website.> 

Thank you for your continued flexibility and understanding during this uniquely challenging 
time.  

 


